
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 9, 2024  
 
 
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction  
Attn: Customer Services Team  
125 S. Webster St.  
PO Box 7841   
Madison, WI 54707  
 
RE: 2023-2024 WISEstaff Correction  
 
This data errata letter is to correct the following for the 2023-2024 school year:  
 
Glenwood City School District incorrectly reported the salary for Nicole Johnson.  The 
salary reported was $4,500 and should be $45,000.00. 
 
We apologize for the error.  If you need additional information please feel free to 
contact me.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Christa M. Edin 
Executive Assistant to the District Administrator, 
Food Service Supervisor & Open Enrollment Coordinator  
School District of Glenwood City 
850 Maple Street, Glenwood City, WI 54013 
Work 715.265.7121 | Cell 715.781.2761  
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